
BANKRUPTCY UPDATE
December 28, 2021

If someone else would like to receive these UPdates, please send
an e-mail to Shan_Stroup@sdb.uscourts.gov.

Chambers and Clerk's Office
Closed on Friday, December 31

In celebration of the new year, Chambers and the Clerk's office
will be closed this Friday, December 31, 2021.

Job Opening at Bankruptcy Clerk's Office

The Bankruptcy Clerk's office is seeking qualified applicants for
the position of Operations Clerk at its headquarters office in
Sioux Falls.

Career opportunity

Link
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HAPPY NEW YEAR
from Chambers and the Clerk's office

https://www.sdb.uscourts.gov/news
https://www.sdb.uscourts.gov/sites/sdb/files/Career%20opportunity_0.pdf

